
[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Date] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Title] 

[Organization/Company Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally request a review of the current process regarding [specific issue or 

process]. It has come to my attention that there are significant concerns regarding the 

transparency and openness of the review process. 

Openness in the review process is essential for ensuring accountability, fostering trust, and 

maintaining the integrity of our system. Therefore, I urge you to consider the following points: 

• Clarify the criteria used for decision-making. 

• Provide access to relevant documentation. 

• Establish a mechanism for stakeholder feedback. 

Transparency will not only enhance the credibility of the review process but will also encourage 

constructive dialogue and feedback among all parties involved. I believe that a commitment to 

these principles will be beneficial for [Organization/Company Name] and its stakeholders. 

I look forward to your prompt response regarding this matter. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


